
Jahin

Ellen R. Weis



  The Collective Dream Sarah Nagaty,2023-12-19
This book links two seminal moments in Egypt’s
history – the Revolution of 25th January 2011 and
the presidency of Gamal Abdel Nasser – through
various cultural manifestations. It conceives the
concept of “collective dreaming” to map out the
subliminal feeling which runs deep through
experiences of socially transformative moments.
The author has extensively studied the structure
of feelings that encompasses the experiences not
only of activist minorities but the broader mass
of revolutionary movements. In certain historical
moments, hopes and aspirations bind together
millions of people from all walks of life:
students, workers, farmers, and middle-class
professionals. Nagaty calls this phenomenon the
“collective dream”, something which has been
carried through generations of Egyptians. The book
will be of interest to students and scholars of
social movement studies, cultural studies and
cultural sociology.
  Biographical Dictionary of Modern Egypt Arthur
Goldschmidt,2000 This desk reference provides
biodata, biographical sketches, and source
material for approximately 500 men and women who
have played a major role in Egypt's national life.
  The Story of the Banned Book Mohamed
Shoair,2022-05-03 An award-winning account of
Nobel laureate Naguib Mahfouz’s most controversial
novel and the fierce debates that it provoked
Naguib Mahfouz’s novel Children of the Alley has
been in the spotlight since it was first published
in Egypt in 1959. It has been at times banned and
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at others allowed, sold sometimes under the
counter and sometimes openly on the street, often
pirated and only recently legally reprinted. It
has inspired anxiety among the secular
authorities, rage within the religious right, and
a drawing of battle lines among Arab intellectuals
and writers. It dogged Mahfouz like a curse
throughout the remainder of his career, led to his
attempted assassination, and sparked a public
debate that continues to this day, even after the
author’s death in 2006. It is Egypt’s iconic
novel, in whose mirror millions have seen
themselves, their society, and even the universe,
some finding truth, others blasphemy. In this
award-winning account, Mohamed Shoair traces the
story of Mahfouz’s novel as a cultural and
political object, from its first publication to
the present via Mahfouz’s award of the Nobel prize
for literature in 1988 and the attempt on his life
in 1994. He presents the arguments that swirled
about the novel and the wide cast of Egyptian
figures, from state actors to secular
intellectuals and Islamists, who took part in
them. He also contextualizes the interactions
among the principal characters, interactions that
have done much to shape the country’s present.
Extensively researched and written in a lucid,
accessible style, The Story of the Banned Book is
both a gripping work of investigative journalism
and a window onto some of the fiercest debates
around culture and religion to have taken place in
Egyptian society over the past half-century.
  The Vow Mark Markowitz,2000-12 The Vow, uniquely
tuned to world events, is a story of unrelenting
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evil and international subterfuge, crisis-crossing
the globe. The story turns the impossible,
childish vow of a 14-year old boy into the series
of events that are not only possible, but
ironically logical.
  Youssef Chahine Ibrahim Fawal,2019-07-25 A
discussion of the frequently controversial film
maker Youssef Chahine. The book aims to illuminate
Chahine's work in the context of modern Egyptian
culture and its tumultuous post-war history and
how such films as 'Cairo Station' (1958), 'The
Earth' (1959) and 'The Sparrow' (1973) dramatized
the dilemmas of ordinary Egyptians. He also argues
that Chahine's intensely autobiographical trilogy
'Alexandria...Why?' (1978), 'An Egyptian Story'
(1985) and 'Alexandria...More and More' (1989)
spoke to the concerns of the broader Egyptian
intelligentsia amongst whom he has earned the
reputation of being the 'poet and thinker' of
modern Arab cinema. The final analysis of the book
argues that Chahine's work stands comparison with
directors such as Fellini, Bergman, Kurosawa or
Sembene but also emphatically draws strength from
its links with one of the most vibrant popular
cinemas of the world and from the roots and
traditions of popular Arabic culture.
  The Sisterhood Katherine Bradley,2023-03-16
‘Frightening and timely, Bradley’s The Sisterhood
is the book everyone should read this year. If you
thought it ended with Orwell, think again . . .'
CHRISTINA DALCHER Vox meets The Handmaid’s Tale in
this feminist reimagining of 1984 In Oceania,
whoever you are, Big Brother is always watching
you and trust is a luxury that no one has. Julia
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is the seemingly perfect example of what women in
Oceania should be: dutiful, useful, subservient,
meek. But Julia hides a secret. A secret that
would lead to her death if it is discovered. For
Julia is part of the underground movement called
The Sisterhood, whose main goal is to find members
of The Brotherhood, the anti-Party vigilante
group, and help them to overthrow Big Brother.
Only then can everyone be truly free. When Julia
thinks she’s found a potential member of The
Brotherhood, it seems like their goal might
finally be in their grasp. But as she gets closer
to Winston Smith, Julia’s past starts to catch up
with her and we soon realise that she has many
more secrets than we’d first imagined – and that
overthrowing Big Brother might cost her everything
– but if you have nothing left to lose then you
don’t mind playing the game . . . This is a story
about love, about family, about being a woman, a
mother, a sister, a friend and ultimately about
what you would sacrifice for the greater good.
'Fast-paced and suspenseful . . . The Sisterhood's
greatest gift, however, may be in its message of
hope, capable of surmounting even the most
formidable of odds and the most uncertain of
futures' KATHERINE J. CHEN, author of Joan 'A gut-
wrenching, heart-breaking journey through the
looking glass of 1984. Compulsively written,
Julia’s is a story begging to be told' FREYA
BERRY, author of The Dictator's Wife 'A shockingly
relevant take on a classic' CLAIRE MCGOWAN, author
of This Could Be Us 'A dazzling retelling of the
classic dystopian novel, which raises profound
questions about how society works, and whether or
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not woman have political agency. I found it
memorable, deeply moving, and at times,
terrifying' KATE RHODES, author of the Ben Kitto
series 'Katherine Bradley has delivered a worthy
counterpart to George Orwell's 1984 in this
chilling, taut book. It's as claustrophobic as it
needs to be; particularly frightening as one looks
around and sees that we are voluntarily moving
towards Orwell's nightmare. It is nothing short of
a triumph' MARA TIMON, author of City of Spies ‘In
this highly original take on Orwell’s 1984– the
Big Brother of all dystopian classics – Bradley
weaves a complex and engaging plot around the idea
of a female resistance to oppressive overlords.
Oppressive and creepy, but with real heart’ A. K.
TURNER, author of Body Language
  Conscience of the Nation Richard Jacquemond,2008
Artfully combining social and literary history,
this unique study explores the dual loyalties of
contemporary Egyptian authors from the 1952
Revolution to the present day. Egypt's writers
have long had an elevated idea of their social
mission, considering themselves 'the conscience of
the nation.' At the same time, modern Egyptian
writers work under the liberal conception of the
writer borrowed from the European model. As a
result, each Egyptian writer treads the tightrope
between authority and freedom, social commitment
and artistic license, loyalty to the state and to
personal expression, in an ongoing quest for an
elusive literary ideal. With these fundamentals in
mind, Conscience of the Nation examines Egyptian
literary production over the past fifty years,
surveying works by established writers, as well as
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those of dozens of other authors who are
celebrated in Egypt but whose writings are largely
unknown to the foreign reader. Novelists and
poets, scriptwriters and playwrights, critics and
journalists all have battled with and tried to
resolve the tensions inherent in the conflicting
forces of self and society.
  WIEDERGEBURT: Legend of the Reincarnated
Warrior: Volume 16 Brandon Varnell,2023-07-25 A
NEW JOURNEY! Eryk and his wives have agreed to
help Zane train so he can save his lover from an
unwanted marriage. It’s the least he can do for
the man who helped him so much in his previous
life. But after parting ways with their friend,
Eryk and company stumble into even more trouble
when they run afoul a group of lamia. One of them
knows Lin, and she is adamant on having the young
woman return home with her. Lin’s secrets will
finally be revealed in the best-selling light
novel series!
  Historical Dictionary of Middle Eastern Cinema
Terri Ginsberg,Chris Lippard,2020 This second
edition of Historical Dictionary of Middle Eastern
Cinema contains a chronology, an introduction, and
an extensive bibliography. The dictionary section
has over 500 cross-referenced entries on
individual films, filmmakers, actors, significant
historical figures, events, and concepts, and the
countries themselves--
  Sustainable Water Solutions in the Western
Desert, Egypt: Dakhla Oasis Erina
Iwasaki,Abdelazim M. Negm,Salwa F.
Elbeih,2021-03-08 This book is a multidisciplinary
manuscript bringing together contributions on
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water issues from natural and social scientists
focused on water management and structures in a
challenging environmental situation such as Dakhla
Oasis in Egypt's western desert. The authors of
this book are relevant scientists in hydrology,
geology, remote sensing, agriculture, history, and
sociology. It is devoted to various critical
environmental topics such as geological and
hydraulic structure, climate influence,
underground water management, irrigation
management, and human settlement. The book
provides a range of new perspectives on solving
different environmental problems in arid zones
toward the region's sustainable development, based
on the case studies and fieldwork in the Dakhla
Oasis (Western Desert, Egypt).
  Linnet and the Prince Alydia Rackham,
  Egyptian Hip-Hop: Expressions from the
Underground Ellen R. Weis,2016-09-15 This
ethnographic study of the Egyptian underground
hip-hop scene examines the artists who
collectively molded the scene and analyzes their
practices and explores how these artists have
interacted with and responded to political and
social upheaval and change. It reveals how rappers
approached and reformulated the genre in times of
revolution and stasis to reveal how rap acts as a
multi-layered form of expression. More
specifically, it examines the location of the art
form within the broader history of oppositional
cultural expression in Egypt, outlining the
artists' oppositions to various hegemonic
structures and critically deconstructing them to
reveal that they often reflect dominant ideology.
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  Mass Culture and Modernism in Egypt Walter
Armbrust,1996-07-28 A study of popular culture and
the representation of modern life in Egypt.
  JSAI. ,1999
  Gender, Nation, and the Arabic Novel Hoda
Elsadda,2012-07-18 A nuanced understanding of
literary imaginings of masculinity and femininity
in the Egytian novel. Gender studies in Arabic
literature have become equated with women's
writing, leaving aside the possibility of a
radical rethinking of the Arabic literary canon
and Arab cultural history. While the 'woman
question' in the Arabic novel has received
considerable attention, the 'male question' has
gone largely unnoticed. Now, Hoda Elsadda bucks
that trend. Foregrounding voices that have been
marginalised alongside canonical works, she
engages with new directions in the novel
tradition.
  Naguib Mahfouz at Sidi Gaber : reflections of a
Nobel laureate : 1994-2001 : from conversations
with Mohamed Salmawy محفوظ، نجيب,Najīb
Maḥfūẓ,Mohamed Salmawy,2001 This volume, published
on the occasion of the Nobel laureate's 90th
birthday, brings together a selection of the more
personal, reflective pieces that have appeared
over the past seven years. They reveal a writer
concerned as always with the human condition, with
his own thought processes, and with the craft of
writing, offering rare insights into the way a
great writer thinks and works. The range and
quality of writing is even more remarkable when
one remembers that since a nearly fatal knife
attack in 1994, the injuries Mahfouz sustained,
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combined with his failing eyesight, have made it
almost impossible for him to write. But as a man
who has devoted his life to the written word,
Mahfouz now prepares his weekly articles through
conversations with his friend Mohamed Salmawy, who
has selected and gathered the pieces in this
collection.
  A Shadow over Palestine Keith P.
Feldman,2015-04-15 Winner, Best Book in Humanities
and Cultural Studies (Literary Studies),
Association for Asian American Studies Upon
signing the first U.S. arms agreement with Israel
in 1962, John F. Kennedy assured Golda Meir that
the United States had “a special relationship with
Israel in the Middle East,” comparable only to
that of the United States with Britain. After more
than five decades such a statement might seem
incontrovertible—and yet its meaning has been
fiercely contested from the start. A Shadow over
Palestine brings a new, deeply informed, and
transnational perspective to the decades and the
cultural forces that have shaped sharply differing
ideas of Israel’s standing with the United
States—right up to the violent divisions of today.
Focusing on the period from 1960 to 1985, author
Keith P. Feldman reveals the centrality of Israel
and Palestine in postwar U.S. imperial culture.
Some representations of the region were used to
manufacture “commonsense” racial ideologies
underwriting the conviction that liberal democracy
must coexist with racialized conditions of
segregation, border policing, poverty, and the
repression of dissent. Others animated vital
critiques of these conditions, often forging
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robust if historically obscured border-crossing
alternatives. In this rich cultural history of the
period, Feldman deftly analyzes how artists,
intellectuals, and organizations—from the United
Nations, the Black Panther Party, and the
Association of Arab American University Graduates
to James Baldwin, Daniel Patrick Moynihan, Edward
Said, and June Jordan—linked the unfulfilled
promise of liberal democracy in the United States
with the perpetuation of settler democracy in
Israel and the possibility of Palestine’s
decolonization. In one of his last essays,
published in 2003, Edward Said wrote, “In America,
Palestine and Israel are regarded as local, not
foreign policy, matters.” A Shadow over Palestine
maps this jagged terrain on which this came to be,
amid a wealth of robust alternatives, and the
undeterred violence at home and abroad unleashed
as a result of this special relationship.
  Resistance, Dissidence, Revolution Viola
Shafik,2023-03-29 Situated within an emerging
academic interest in documentary film in the
Middle East and North Africa, this book studies
the development of diverse documentary forms in
relation to revolutionary and emancipatory
movements that took place across the twentieth
century in the so-called Arab World. Inspired by
Deleuze and Guattari’s image of a “rhizome,” the
author takes a de-territorialized approach to
revolutionary filmmaking, embracing the diversity
and fluidity of revolutionary works in the “Arab
World.” As well as outlining the documentary film
histories of the main film-producing nations of
the region – Syria, Lebanon, Palestine, Egypt,
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Tunisia, Algeria and Morocco – the book analyzes
the formal and esthetic features of individual
works in relation to specific socio-political
historical developments. Topics addressed include
de-colonization, the wars of liberation, the
Tricontinental movement, the Palestinian question,
the Rif Uprising, the Leaden and Black Years,
civil war in Lebanon, the recent Arab revolutions,
state authoritarianism and totalitarianism,
gender, collectivism and political subjectivity.
Ultimately, the book contributes to a general
theory of revolutionary documentary film forms by
studying the works of consecutive periods from
different ideological contexts. The book is much-
needed reading for students and academics
interested in film and media studies and the
history, culture and politics of the Middle East
and North Africa (MENA) region.
  Meanings of Bandung Quỳnh N. Phạm,Robbie
Shilliam,2016-11-02 Provides an interdisciplinary
retrieval of the multiple meanings of
decolonization that the famous Bandung Conference
(1955) holds for the study of international
relations.
  Like a Summer Never to Be Repeated Mohamed
Berrada,2009-03-01 Like a Summer Never to Be
Repeated is a fascinating and highly experimental
story based loosely around the author's own
experiences in Egypt as a Moroccan student and
visiting intellectual. In Cairo the narrator,
Hammad, takes us on a deeply personal journey of
discovery from the heady days of the 1950s and
1960s, with all the optimism and excitement
surrounding Moroccan independence, Suez, and Abdel
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Nasser, up to the 1990s and the time of writing,
revealing an individual intensely concerned with
Arab life and culture. Meanwhile, his regular
visits to Cairo allow us to watch a culture in
transition over four decades. Exploring themes of
change, the role of culture in society, memory,
and writing, in a text that combines narrative
fiction with literary criticism, philosophical
musings, and quotation, Like a Summer Never to Be
Repeated is among the most innovative works of
modern Arabic literature and a testimony to
Mohammed Berrada's position as a leading pioneer.
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